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From:   Mark Walden <marksrwalden@yahoo.com>
Sent:   Saturday, March 24, 2012 6:56 PM
To:     !FHFA REG-COMMENTS
Subject:        RIN 2590-AA53

Greetings.  I write to ask that the FHFA rescind its policy prohibiting various financing bodies from holding 
mortgages with PACE contracts.  I write as a real estate investor and manager who would like to provide my tenants 
with clean affordable energy, but lack the means to do so without financing.  So the families in my buildings breathe 
in the soot from the coal-fired power plant literally down the road, while the non-polluting sunlight coming down on 
their roof goes untapped as an electricity-generating resource.  

Please change your policy to allow people like me to move toward a healthier, more efficient use of energy for our 
buildings!  Thank you - 

Mark Walden
JAH LLC
Chicago, IL
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